
To whom it may concern: 

  

It is very disturbing that it's even an idea to teach elementary children this new Sex Ed you are 

voting on.  It must not pass.   

  

Parents own the rights to teach our children about these personal subjects and their family 

beliefs!   

  

When I was in jr high, we had health class that covered body parts, how a baby is made, birth, 

STD's and abstaining.  NOTHING further than that should be discussed in school.  Again in 

middle school....NOT Elementary.  

  

Positions, types of partners, not teaching they should wait for sex, are all horrible examples of 

government and teaching gone rogue and evil!  STOP this from happening!  In Jesus name! 

Thank you, 

Tiffany 


